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PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

THE COUNTY AGING NETWORK AND INTERESTED PERSONS IN CONTRA 

COSTA COUNTY PLEASE ATTEND THE PUBLIC MEETING 

  
The Contra Costa County Area Agency on Aging (AAA) will be holding a public hearing 
on July 13, 2020 from 10:00 a.m. – 11:00am regarding the new 2020 Four Year Area 
Plan. Due to the current Shelter-In-Place directive, this hearing will be held via a Zoom 
meeting at https://zoom.us/j/98168947887 or telephone USA (214) 765-0478 or toll free 
(888) 278-0254. Conference Code: 520633 
 
The Public Hearing will offer the opportunity to inform the public about proposed 
activities, and to provide a forum for comments to the Contra Costa County AAA and 
the Contra Costa County Advisory Council on Aging regarding: 
 

 Contracted Services 

 Area Agency on Aging Direct Services 

 Program Development and Coordination (PD & C) 

 Administration and Advocacy Activities 

 Outreach/Targeting 

 Area Plan Goals 

 Community Service Areas and Focal Points 

 Estimated Number of Seniors to be Served  

 Estimated Units of Service 

 Estimated Grant Allocation Plan 
 
Federal law and regulations require the Area Agencies on Aging to conduct their 
business so as not to discriminate on the basis of language spoken or disability.  If the 
Public Hearing presentation being spoken in English presents a barrier, please contact 
Anthony Macias at (925) 602-4175 as soon as possible, so suitable arrangements can 
be made. The meeting place is accessible and individuals with disabilities are 
encouraged to attend.   
 
The Area Plan draft will be posted to the AAA website by July 1, 2020 at  
https://ehsd.org/elderly-disabled/area-agency-on-aging/ 
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